
The Faculty Welfare Committee shall look into aligning overload pay with special session compensation, 
and shall evaluate and make recommendations regarding chair compensation, program director 
compensation, and graduate student assistantships (in consultation with representation from the 
Graduate Council). The FWC shall report to the Faculty Senate no later than the final meeting in March 
2024, with the report submitted to the Faculty Senate President a week ahead. 


